
 

  

bewell@thematherevanston.com  

COVID-19 UPDATE 
February 12, 2023 

 
 
Dear Team Members of The Mather,  
 
We have learned that a resident in the Life Centre has tested positive for COVID-19. We 
wish this individual a speedy recovery.   
 
The Mather is interviewing the individual to determine if they were in close contact with 
residents and/or employees (meaning within 6 feet of anyone for more than 15 minutes). 
Individuals who have been in close contact will be notified.  
 
Because of this, we’ve implemented outbreak precautions for Life Centre team members, 
residents, and visitors. Any visitor to the Life Centre must wear a face mask during 
their visit. Any family member or other visitor who was symptoms of a cold, flu, or 
COVID-19, please consider delaying your visit until you are healthy.  
 
Take care and stay well. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Deann Daniel 
Executive Director 
 


